North Middle School
Site Based Council
September 12, 2013

The North Middle School Site Based Council met September 12, 2013.  Members present were: Laura McGray, Stephanie Riley, Connie Abell, Jill Sanders, and Lisa Sturman.
Opening Business:
Agenda:  Ms. Sturman made a motion to approve the agenda and Ms. Sanders seconded.
Minutes:  Ms. Sturman made a motion to approve the minutes and Ms. Sanders seconded.
Guests:  Ms. McGray recognized Tammy Stephens and Susie Knoll.
Good News:
The Girls Basketball Team has started their season and the 8th grade is doing very well.
The Football Team’s record is 6 – 0.
Posters of the students rewarded with “Thirsty Thursday” will be on display.  One student from each grade level is chosen by their teachers to receive a special reward and choose a friend to enjoy a juice drink and a snack at the end of the day on Thursdays.
The JLC Students are doing a lot of community involvement projects and presenting the colors at ball games.  The will be presenting the colors at the NAACP meeting this Saturday.
 Reports:
The Council reviewed the committee reports and the monthly financial report.
The SWIS data is improving.
New Business:
Ms. Knoll presented the writing plan.  Ms. Riley made a motion to approve the plan with some amendments and Ms. Sanders seconded.  The motion to approve the writing plan was passed.
The counselors requested that the class levels for the 6th grade be changed from 29 to 32.  Ms. Sturman made a motion to approve and Ms. Abell seconded.  The motion passed.
The KETS Goals and Outcomes were reviewed by the council.  Ms. Sturman made a motion to approve and Ms. Riley seconded.  The motion was passed.
On-Going Learning:
The KASC Conference is September 24-25.  The Program Review and CITTS are subjects that will be discussed.
The CSIP is being reviewed.  Data from the test scores is still needed.
Next SBDM:  Ms. Riley made a motion to adjourn and Ms. Sanders seconded.  The next meeting will be October 10, 2013.

